
 

EVV Stakeholder Meeting 

Monday, February 28, 2022 – 10:00 a.m. 

NC Medicaid is hosting a stakeholder engagement meeting to 
share updates on the EVV system. The meeting will include 
reviews and updates from our first year and plans for the addition 
of Home Health Services. NC Medicaid's EVV vendor, Sandata, 
will also provide information. Stakeholders, providers and the 
public are encouraged to attend.  

 REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED  

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions please send an email to  PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT NOTIFICATIONS FOR NETWORK PROVIDERS  

 

 

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
mailto:PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

